OFFICE OF
POLICE OVERSIGHT

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT

December 30, 2022
ICMS #:2022-1171

On December 28, 2022, the OPO received an anonymous, online complaint.

The complainant alleges: Anonymous complainant alleges: On at- Sgt
did not put "Overtime" in the subject line as required. This caused it
to be bypassed by email filters and was intentional.

This noftice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs fo initiate an investigation fo
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules.





